Zoning Board of Appeals

FEB 17 .20

Marilyn Terry . o]
67 Stewart Ave Town o1 Mewburgh
Newburgh, NY 12550

February 13, 2017

Dear Newburgh Town ZBA:

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. | am writing concerning an upcoming hearing that will
be taking place at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall on February 23, 2017 at 7:00PM. A copy of the
meeting notice is attached. | would like to let the ZBA know that I have friends.that live in the area of
this business. In speaking with them, they share how much noise and how significantly their quality of
life has been impacted by this new business now operating at this location. | have had on occasion
heard the noise when visiting my friend of the dumping those trucks make. |truly hope you have heard
this deafening noise. I wonder how many of the Board Members would appreciate to have to listen to
that day in and day out at their homes especially in the nice months when windows are open. 1live in
the Town of Newburgh and | stand in support of my friends against any favorable interpretation
allowing this new business to continue.

Sincerely,

Mg ey

Marilyn Terry




